
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Nicole Wheelwright, Deputy City Clerk 

DATE April 5, 2022 

SUBJECT:  Economic Development Committee Appointments 
  

Background and Analysis:  

City staff has advertised the vacancies on the Economic Development Committee for 

the Non-Business Member Seat and the Industry Expert Seat. The City has received six 

applications for the Non-Business Member Seat and one application for the Industry 

Expert Seat. City staff recommends consideration of appointment to the Non-Business 

Member Seat and the continuance of recruitment for the Industry Expert Seat to allow 

for additional time to advertise the position.   

Fiscal Impact: 

City staff estimates the cost to prepare this report to be $95. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Upon completion of applicant interviews, Council Members may nominate 

applicants to be appointed to the board or commission. Once all nominations are 

received, a vote will be taken for each nomination beginning with the first 

applicant nominated.  

Attachments: 

A. Applications 


